
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

General Membership Meeting March 4, 2020

Board of Directors:

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                                      Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV                      Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                             Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Joel Bahl, President, called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.

Joel is offering amplifier/rig training qualification on a one to one basis by appointment.

Joel is also working on updating the By Laws to cover our recent change.

Treasurer Report:  Ed reported that there are 59 members and the Treasury Balance is 

$3,627.60

New Business:  Mr. Rick Sochon reviewed the information from the Disaster Plan meeting held 

on February 25, 2020.

Rick reminded everyone that Fun Fest is Saturday March 21, 2020.  He will be sending out an 

email asking for volunteers to walk around during the event and offer assistance to anyone who

might need help.  Please wear your orange shirt if volunteering and meet at the club radio room 

at 9:00 AM.

The club has Ham Sticks available:  3-75M, 4-40M, and 4 unknown for five dollars each.

Program:  Mr. Dick Bishop W4NWD presented an informative power point presentation on the 

FRS (Disaster Radio Service) communications for homeowner’s trial.

Thank you to the 31 members for attending this month’s meeting.

Welcome to new members Mr. Dick Bukowski K8LQV and Mr. Hal Knight W1LOB.

Meeting closed at 3:05 PM
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